
 

 

 

Remembrance Sunday 
 Gorran Primary School were 

represented by Rachel and Mr C 
at the cenotaph in Aghadowey 

on Sunday. Rachel did a 
fantastic job of laying the 

wreath on behalf of everyone in 
the school community.  

Well done to Oliver, Lilyanna 
and Leah for playing in 

Glenkeen Flute Band during the 
parade and service. Very 

talented children!  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                         

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

    
       

 

         

         

  

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 

Issue No.11    

18th Nov 2021 

Dinner - Week 1 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Charlie for working so hard at reading and James W for great progress with 

sight words. 

P3/4 Elsie for a brilliant presentation on shelters and Amy-Rose for super work on 

adding on tens. 

P5/6   Sam S for his brilliant answers and Ayra for her beautiful joined up writing. 

P7      Ellie for being so kind and helpful and Carys for her brilliant diary from the 

trenches.  
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Shoe box collection 
We were delighted to send 34 shoe 

boxes to Operation Christmas. 
Thank you so much for taking the 
time to make these boxes. A very 

worthwhile cause.  
 

 Forest Adventure 
Primary 1 and 2 had an amazing 

adventure in Garvagh Forest. We are so 
fortunate to have such a beautiful 

resource on our doorstep and hope that 
all classes can enjoy Forest trips 

throughout the year.   
 

Open Afternoons 
It will be great to welcome 

prospective parents and pupils to 
school on Thursday 2nd and 

Thursday 9th of December. Please 
help spread the word to friends and 
family. No need to book a slot, turn 

up anytime between 3:30 and 
4:15pm.  

Diary Dates 
P5/6 Swimming - Tuesday 

Piano - Tuesday 
Wednesday 24th November –Cross 

Country @UUC 
Wednesday 1st December – 

Football tournament 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
Anti-bullying week is coming to a 

close and children have been 
enjoying the lessons and songs. 
The theme this year is ‘One Kind 

Word’.  
“It can change someone’s 

perspective.” 
“It can change a person’s day.” 

“It can break the cycle of 
bullying.” 

So if you can be anything, be kind! 
#onekindword 

 

Coleraine FC Tickets 
Coleraine Football club has very 
kindly provided complimentary 

family tickets for their match against 
Larne tomorrow, 19th November.  

These are for everyone in Gorran PS 
and can be downloaded from the 
notifications section of the school 
app.  If you need a printed copy, 

please let us know. 

PTA S’Mores boxes 
There are still some S’Mores 

boxes available to order through 
the payments section of the 

Gorran App. 


